
Sara Nonnemacher 
 
Hi, my name is Sara. I joined the Cedar Park Youth League broad in the Summer of 2019 as the 
softball assistant softball commissioner. In 2020, I became softball commissioner. While being 
on the broad I have forces on growing the softball program at Cedar Park, making it a positive 
experience for all the girls no matter their level of softball, and listening to feedback from the 
coaches and parents in order to make the program even better. I believe youth sports are a 
very important aspect in a child’s lives as it teaches children so much from physical skills to 
social skills.  
 
My daughter has been playing at Cedar Park Youth League since she has been in 6U, played all-
starts every year, and she now in her second year in 10U. While being at CPYL we have met 
such wonderful people and have made some lifelong friends. 
 
We as a family love being a part of the Cedar Park Youth League family, I have had such a great 
experience being on the broad and can’t wait to continue to serve Cedar Park Youth League.  
 
  


